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Date: November 9, 2020 

 

 

To: Federal Communications Commission 

 Authorization and Evaluation Division 

 

From: Peter Bremer, Vice President, R&D Worldwide 

 

Subject: Agent Authorization for certification of FCC ID: DO4NEONS 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

Checkpoint Systems, Inc. hereby appoints Richard Reitz of Retlif Testing Laboratories to act as 

our agent in the matter of FCC filings for the certification of FCC ID: DO4NEONS 

 

Checkpoint Systems, Inc. further attest that no party to the application is subject to denial of 

federal benefits pursuant to section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 USA 853(a). 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Peter Bremer 

Vice President, R&D Worldwide 

Checkpoint Systems, Inc. 

Tel. +1.856-384-2337 

Fax  +1.856.384.2366 

Email. Peter.Bremer@checkpt.com 

 

 

 

 

 


